
 

 

 

 

 

 

            25th April 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 I am delighted and honored to be writing to you as the newly appointed Head Teacher for 

Wellesbourne Primary and Nursery School.  

 Working at Wellesbourne for the last 8 years as Deputy Head Teacher has allowed me to 

get to know you and your families well. I am sure that some families and children are nervous 

about the change in personnel and the impact that this may have upon Wellesbourne Primary but I 

can assure you that nothing will change in terms of routine for our children and that high 

expectations will continue. 

          I am in the very privileged position of knowing our school procedures well, where we are 

making good progress and where we need to take action to further improve. Our school values 

‘REACH- Respect, Effort, Attend, Cooperation and Honesty’ play a pivotal role in school life and 

will continue to underpin everything that we do here at Wellesbourne as we reach to become an 

outstanding school. 

 As the leader of our school, my main job is to make sure that your child is safe, happy and 

reaching their potential. Families make an important contribution to their child’s achievements at 

school and from my experience I know that a successful and happy school depends on us all 

working together. I am a great believer in that children do best when they are happy so will 

continue to strive, with the support of all of the staff and the governing body, for a positive, 

enriching working environment for our children to attend. Closing gaps in learning, enriching the 

curriculum and getting the children out and about on school trips and enhancements, after the 

unsettled couple of years we have had, will be a priority for our school in the forthcoming year. 

 I am keen to get started in my new role and give you the opportunity to say hello and 

answer any questions that you may have. Hopefully, during the summer term we can have you 

back in school sharing all of our learning experiences with us in ‘real life’, through parent’s 

evenings, Stay, Play and Learn days and Family events, for now please feel free to contact me via 

email or telephone to discuss any concerns or queries. Alternatively, you will see me, along with 

our new deputy Kate Howard on the yard each morning from 8:45am, please pop over and say 

hello! 

 

Yours sincerely  

Mrs N Ryan 

 

Head Teacher 
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